
 

 

Notice to Residents, Property Owners and Businesses 

PROJECT NO: P20-062 
Scarth Road Watermain, Sewer Improvements & Road Reconstruction 

 
Scarth Road   
Please be advised that the contract for the construction of the Road Reconstruction at 
Scarth Road has been awarded, and the successful Contractor, Provincial Construction 
Ltd. is tentatively scheduled to start work on September 14th, 2023. Construction will be 
on going through the fall and to be complete by December 1st, 2023 with final restoration 
being completed in the Spring 2024, weather permitting. 

Approximate Location of Construction Limits 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The proposed project includes: 

• Road Reconstruction  
• Watermain Replacement  
• Storm Sewer/Drainage Improvements  
• Sidewalk Replacement 



 

This work is tentatively scheduled to start on September 14th, 2023 and in 
order to complete the construction and in a timely manner: 

• The Street within the construction limits will be closed off to traffic starting 
September 25th, 2023 and remain closed for the duration of construction.  

 
The Contractor will coordinate to ensure Emergency Services has access to properties 
throughout construction. Please contact us if you have specific accessibility 
requirements or concerns. 

Every effort will be made to maintain access to abutting properties and to minimize 
inconvenience to businesses, residents and pedestrians. A construction inspector from 
the City will be present on-site during construction and can be contacted for information. 

Project Contacts during Construction 

We look forward to working with you and having our Contractor complete this project in a 
professional and timely manner. If you have any questions or require further information, 
please contact the inspector on-site or one of the Project Team members identified below. 

 

Corey Sciarra, C.E.T. 
Project Manager 
City of St. Catharines 
50 Church Street, P.O. Box 3012 
St. Catharines, ON, L2R 7C2 
Tel: 905-688-5600, x1646 
Email: csciarra@stcatharines.ca 

Imtiaz Ahmad, P.Eng 
Project Engineer 
City of St. Catharines 
50 Church Street, P.O. Box 3012 
St. Catharines, ON, L2R 7C2 
Tel: 905-688-5600, x1668 
Email: iahmad@stcatharines.ca 

The City of St. Catharines recognizes that construction is an inconvenience to residents 
and business owners. Every effort will be made to minimize any inconvenience to local 
residents and to carry out the work with as few interruptions to services as possible. 
We thank you for your patience. Your cooperation will be greatly appreciated. 

 
Engineering, Facilities and Environmental Services – September, 2023 
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